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November 14, 2016 

 

Dear Friend: 

We are kicking off our Annual Giving Campaign and hope to count you as a partner in helping us 

support the North Syracuse Early Education Program, a preschool dedicated to providing the 

fun, nurturing environment combined with rich, educational opportunities that every child 

deserves for more than 30 years!   

During the past year, many wonderful improvements have come to the Early Education 

Program.  A New York State grant allowed for the addition of new climbing, crawling, and 

balancing pieces to the playground.  The Mary Vaughn Memorial Fund sponsored a paved, 

outdoor trike town and the purchase of additional tricycles and helmets.  The generous support 

of individuals like you allowed us to build a large storage shed to house equipment.  With 

proceeds from our annual Walk-A-Thon and Therapy Ball, our organization has recently been 

able to purchase two water-bottle filling stations, supplement the snack program with a weekly 

fresh fruit offering, and make many new additions to the toy library.  At the request of 

teachers, we will soon be purchasing new iPads, cases, and apps for each classroom.  It is an 

exciting time to be part of the Main Street School community! 

Your assistance is crucial to sustaining and advancing the excellence of the North Syracuse Early 

Education Program.  The Annual Giving Campaign benefits every student by providing the funds 

necessary to make program enhancements possible.  Join us in ensuring that the Friends of the 

North Syracuse Early Education Program can continue to support and enhance the exceptional 

program at Main Street School by making a tax-deductible donation to the 2016 Annual Giving 

Campaign.  For your convenience, please find the enclosed envelope for returning your gift.  

Remember that every donation makes a difference, regardless of size.  Thank you in advance 

for your support!  

Sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Higgs, President                                           Catherine L. Podolak, Vice President                         
 
 
 
 

A copy of our latest annual report may be obtained, upon request, from the address below or from the New York State Attorney General's 

Charities Bureau, Attn: FOIL Officer, 120 Broadway, New York, New York 10271.  If you no longer wish to receive correspondence from us, you 

may opt out by emailing us at: optout@fnseep.org. 


